TOWNSHIP OF BRUCE

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON JULY 16, 2018

A Special Meeting of the Bruce Township Board was held on July 16, 2018 at the Bruce
Township Hall with board members Marsh, Sawyers, Rogers and Pins present. Absent Laloie.
Also present was 1 township resident. The reason for the Special Meeting was the Clerk was
unavailable to do payroll. The Supervisor called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the Pledge
of Allegiance.

Public Comments: There were no comments.

Assessor: There was no report as she was absent.

15 Mile Rd is done and the Township Parking Lot should be started on Thursday.
The sides of the roads are being mowed.

The newsletters are done but need stamps.

Superior Seal Coat will be doing the lines on the blacktop.

The Board of Review will meet on Tuesday, July 17t at 7:00 p.m.

Motion was made by Rogers, seconded by Pins to adjourn the meeting. All were in favor,
motion carried. The Supervisor adjourned the meeting at 7:35 p.m.

Wanda Sawyers, Clerk

Carl Marsh, Supervisor



